
Nonresident Student Enrollment Capacity

USD 332 will have the capacity to accept nonresident students for the 2024-2025 school year. Based on
the projected enrollment and capacity to operate effectively, USD 332 will accept nonresident students
as per policy. Students living outside of the USD 332 boundary must formally apply for nonresident
enrollment on or before June 1, 2024. The completed application must be received by no later than
August 7, 2024. Applications may also be picked up and returned to the USD 332 District Office at 104 W
4th Street, Cunningham, KS.. All questions about nonresident enrollment shall be directed to Dr. Kelly
Arnberger, (620) 298-3271, or kelly.arnberger@usd332.com.

Enrollment projection for 2024-2025

4 year old Pre-school 11

Kindergarten 16
First grade 16
Second grade 14
Third grade 15
Fourth grade 11
Fifth grade 17
Sixth grade 20
Seventh grade 19
Eighth grade 17
Ninth grade 21
Tenth grade 14
Eleventh grade 13
Twelfth grade 18

Total 211
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